
Birthdays    
16th March - 
22nd March

Attendance
 

18th March -
22nd March

 Nursery       94%
 Reception   94%
  Year 1           98%
  Year 2          91%
  Year 3         91%

  Year 4           96%
  Year 5           93%
  Year 6           90%

Whole School: 93%

House Team Winner 
of the week

Kipling  

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am, 

Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Week commencing 
25th March 2024

Lunch Menu:  Week 2

Tuesday 26th March 
Year 4 Swimming

Nursery starts at 8:45 am
School starts at 8:50 am
Gates close at 9:00 am

Please remember to pay
Dinner money weekly. 

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     Twitter: @sttheresasCP    
 Website Calendar link: https://www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk/events

If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...

Condover Hall

Issue 24- 22nd March 2024

Gospel Quote
Many people spread their cloaks on
the road, while others cut branches
in the field and spread them on the
road. The people who were in front

and those who followed behind
began to shout, “Praise God! God
bless him who comes in the name
of the Lord! God bless the coming

kingdom of King David, our father!
Praise be to God!”

Mark 11:9-10

W

We have had such a busy week here in school and many of us are looking towards the Easter break which is only a week away.  
Thank you to all parents who attended parents evening this week - we had a brilliant turn out with almost all parents attending.  I
was truly overwhelmed by all the positive comments about how well children are achieving and how much staff really care about
each child here at St. Theresa’s. Thank you to all staff who work so hard for the benefit of the children.
If you haven’t already discovered it, we have a new facebook and instagram page where you will find photos, reminders etc.
showing what wonderful things are happening in different classes. If you search for St. Theresa’s Catholic primary, you should find
us.  Please ‘like’ our pages so we can share our fabulous school.
Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs. Holland

Our Year 6 children had an amazing time last week on their
residential at Condover Hall.  I was lucky enough to join them

for part of the experience and it was so lovely to see them
encouraging each other, working together and trying new
things.  There were a lot of smiles throughout and a lot of
tired faces by the time they returned to school on Friday!  
Thank you to Miss Hammond, Mrs Hill and Mrs. Vine for

giving up there time to enable this to happen.

Easter chicks for Cafod - Grand total collected £278. Thank
you to all those who supported our fund raising effort.

Awards

Vihaan- 6
Jack J - 10
Kallum- 6

Libby B - 10
Aliza - 4

Tia - 7

Mrs Gentile - 21



Tuesday 26th March  Year 4 swimming

Wednesday 24th April -
Thursday 25th April

Year 2 Residential
Overnight stay at Burwardlsey

- more details to follow

Wednesday 22nd May -
Thursday 23rd May

Year 4 Residential
Overnight stay at Petty Pool -

more details to follow

Before and Afterschool Club

Please register
https://awcoaching.c

hildcare-online-
booking.co.uk/

They do accept Child Care
vouchers for payment

 Looking further ahead...




